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From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <fonvca@fonvca.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST 

The OUTLOOK published a letter to the editor yesterday "Bell Baiting".
The letter by myself was in response to an editorial  by Andrew
McCreadie published in the OUTLOOK the previous week, speculating that
Don Bell might wish to come back to the District and run for Mayor
unless he would be appointed Senator. 

I hope you will find it funny, but don't let your children read it - it
might scare them.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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